
                                                                                                                                                                                                      

    the Green Schoolhouse presents: 

Homesteading 
The weather is getting colder and that means it's time to prepare for winter and what better 

way than by cooking up cozy treats, creating some snuggly textiles, preserving food from the 

garden, and making candles.  We'll follow the journey of the season, finding ways to explore 

and appreciate the chilliest and rainiest of days all the way up to the end of the frost and 

the first spring planting.  This class is open to Kindergarten through 5th grade. 

 

Join us every Wednesday and/or Thursday, 2:15-3:45  

Register through: https://goo.gl/forms/8kw3G12ga0khq9Sf2 

Email Lauren with any questions about the class: 

greenschoolhousepdx@gmail.com 


